
 

 
 

      JANUARY 2025 JOSLYN CENTER NEWSLETTER 
 
Best Wishes for a happy and prosperous new year 
from your friends at the Joslyn Center!  No better 
way to start the New Year off right than by renewing 
your Joslyn Center Membership.  Dues are paid in 
January at $60 per person per year.  You can pay by 
mailing a check to the Joslyn Center, 950 Main St, 
Cambria CA 93428, or by stopping by the office and 
speaking with Karren.  You can also use PayPal at 
joslynrec.org  with a credit card  (for a small PayPal 
fee).  Finally, put your payment envelope in the gold 
mail slot on the front wall of the office.  Our  non-
profit Clubs and activities are only possible through 
your support!   



Lots of developments are brewing this new year.   
New and refreshed signs are going up starting 
(weather permitting) in January.   Also in January is 
our first full Board Meeting of 2025 with Club 
Presidents attending—please attend as there are 
important issues to discuss (Thursday January 9 at 
9:30a in the Conference Room).   Thanks to those 
clubs who have staffed our booth at Farmer’s 
Market—a new outreach—including Table Tennis, 
Chorale, Bridge, Executive Board,  and others!                      
 
      CLUB NOTES: 
 
POKER CLUB:   Poker Club has a tournament every 
month, and this month it will be Saturday January 
18 at 6:15p in the Joslyn Main Hall.  Dealer’s Choice 
poker every Thursday at 6:15p in the conference 
room at Joslyn, where you’ll have a choice of a $5 or 
$ 25 buy-in.   Contact Manya Brett 805.927.5000 
cell/text for more information. 
 
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY CHORALE:  The beginning of 
our thirty-fifth year is approaching.  If you are  
interested, consider this your invitation to join us.  



The launch of our Spring Season will take place on 
Tuesday, January 7 2025 at 9:00am.  All Joslyn 
members are welcome to join.  Music Director Ron 
Perry has chosen some great selections for the 
Spring Events.  Practice is every Tuesday from 9:00 
to 11:00am.  We also have 45-minute sectional 
practices on Friday afternoon.  No need to read 
music but being able to carry a tune is a plus. For 
questions, contact Dianne Anderson, club president, 
at 408.221.9650.  Also, visit cambriachorale.org.   
 
FISHING CLUB CHRISTMAS FESTIVITIES: 

 
 
The holiday gathering of Joslyn fishing fans! 
 
TABLE TENNIS:  Table tennis members hosted a 
table at Farmer’s Market promoting membership in 



the Joslyn Center on a December Friday, and Board 
Members hosted on an alternate Friday.  Volunteers 
for a fun job needed!  
Promoting Joslyn at Farmer’s Market booth 

  
Table Tennis Christmas Party

  
Table Tennis Club enjoyed their annual potluck and 
white elephant gift exchange on Sunday December 



29 with good food, desserts, and stealing each 
other’s gifts! We celebrated Rusty’s 39th birthday, 
and our youngest member blew out all his candles 
on his first try!   
 
BRIDGE CLUB:   Bridge Club held its annual 
Christmas Party December 12, and a fun time was 
enjoyed by all.  Join the fun after the holidays every 
Tuesday afternoon at 1:30 pm.  If you are an 
experienced bridge player feel free to join in on 
Thursday nights from 6:00 to 9:00pm for partner’s 
bridge or on the 2d and 4th Wednesdays from 1 to 4 
for duplicate bridge.  Remember Bridge feeds the 
brain and the soul all at the same time.  Happy New 
Year! 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM THE DANCE & SOCIAL CLUB! 
By Pat Burbank 

 
We had a wonderful send-off for our Holiday Party at the Joslyn, and 
now we’re preparing for a fantastic New Year.  Please save the 
following dates: 
 



 
JAN. 22, 5:30 – 8 pm:  We’ll kick off the new year with a Winterfest 
potluck.  Contact me at patburbank@att.net for more info or early 
RSVPs. 
 

 
FEB. 12, 5:30 – 8 pm:  Dave and Jamie Ludwig are hosting our 
Valentine’s Party and potluck.  Contact the Joslyn office at 
JoslynCenter@JoslynRec.org for info or early RSVP. 
 
Al usual, everyone is welcome – singles as well as couples. Dress is 
casual and we’ll have live music, good food, and cheerful 
companionship!  Please join us. 
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INVESTMENT CLUB:  The goal is to beat the 
averages, and in 2024 Investment Club did it with a 
year over year increase above the S&P 500!  It’s an 
enjoyable way to become a better investor while 
getting to know an interesting group of no more 
than 20 members.  Right now, the group has an 
opening and if you are interested contact club 
president Mark Berry 310.418.6086  There is a buy-
in required as each member has an equal share of 
the club’s holdings. 
 



This Month is POKER CLUB Cleanup month! 
 

See you at the Joslyn Center 
 
Dave Stiles  
Bd President 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


